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1st Quarter Newsletter
Greetings!
Welcome back to 
South Loop Band!!!!!!!

Ready to start the new 2016-2017 school year!!!
Band registration forms will be sent out during the first week of 

school and should be turned by Friday, September 9, 2016..
South Loop instruments will be signed out to students on a first-come-first-serve basis. Students may use their own instruments or rent from an outside source. 
A rep from Evanston Band and Orchestra will be here on 

Tuesday, September 13, 2016, from 3:45-6:00 to rent instruments to students in need. 

Detailed registration info listed on the band webpage.

PRACTICING
As always, it is imperative that all band students practice daily in preparation for the next rehearsal. 10-15 minutes everyday is a great start! 

EARLY MORNING BAND starts Sept. 19, 8:00-8:25 for all new band students and will then continue every Monday and Wednesday until the 2nd Quarter.

Check the band website (can be found under Mr. Zettl’s link on the South Loop School website) for all band details-band attire, class syllabus, concert information, etc.
               Contact

You can contact Mr. Zettl at rzettl@cps.edu.

